IMMEDIATE/

MOST URGENT
No. 6/14/2015-MC
Government of Haryana
Monitoring & Coordination Cell
Haryana Civil Secretariat
Dated, Chandigarh, the 11t May, 2020
To
L. All the Administrative Secretaries to Government of Haryana.
P All Heads of Departments Govt. of Haryana.
8. All Divisional Commissioners in Haryana.
4. All Managing Directors/Chief Administrators of Boards and Corporations in
Haryana.
. All Deputy Commissioners/Sub Divisional Officers(C) in Haryana.
6. All the Registrars of Universities in Haryana.

Subject: - Attendance of Government employees through Aadhaar Enabled
Biometric Attendance System (AEBAS)
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Respected Madam/Sir,

I am directed to invite your attention to Government letter of even no. dated 8th
March, 2020 vide which all employees were exempted from marking their attendance
through Aadhaar Enabled Biometric Attendance System (AEBAS) on account of COVID-19.

In view of continuing spread of COVID-19 pandemic, the Government has
decided to continue the exemption to its employees from marking attendance through
biometric machines (AEBAS) till further orders.

All employees shall continue to mark their attendance in physical attendance
registers, as was the practice prior to launch of AEBAS.

This may please be brought to the notice of all concerned.

Yours faithfully, ?

oar )Mf/)ﬂ/({ ﬁ;
erintendent (M&C Cell)
for Principal Secretary to Gov. Haryana

Monitoring & Coordination Cell
E-mail ID: cs.coordination@hry.nic.in
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